
Purple Circle Early Childhood Program 
251 West 100th Street, New York, NY 10025 Telephone: 212.866.9193 Fax: 212.749.2253 

 

www.purple-circle.org 

 

 

Our Commitment to the Safety and Well-being of Children, Families & Faculty during COVID: 

 

Purple Circle understands that the ideal teaching and learning environment is one in which 

children and teachers are able to interact with each other in person. We also acknowledge the 

vital importance of creating an environment that addresses the health and safety concerns of 

everyone who participates physically in our program. Our goal is to continue school, in person. 

To fulfill our goal there are guidelines and mandated requirements from the CDC and the 

DOHMH that we are required to follow. We take the health and safety of our families, children, 

faculty and administration seriously, but recognize that there are no guarantees. We continue 

to stay on the pulse of what is happening with COVID-19 and will update our families as 

necessary.  

Before entering the building, faculty and adults must complete a brief questionnaire for 

themselves and/or their children. Temperature checks are completed at arrival and throughout 

the day.  

Handwashing, sanitizing and mask wearing are mandated with the exception of optional mask-

wearing for toddlers.  

All children and adults are required to remove their outside shoes and change into slippers for 

classroom use.  

Student and faculty will follow a regular schedule of hand washing throughout the day, 

including arrival time, between activities, after toileting, before eating and before departing for 

the day. There are hand sanitizer pumps located on the wall outside each classroom and inside 

the office entrance for adult use. 

Daily cleaning practices will be compliant with CDC and DOHMH recommendations, including 

types of cleaning products used and the frequency of cleaning.  

A UV Sanitizing Room Lamp has been purchased for use every evening in each classroom. 

 

Our school is open for additional enrollment and we operate with both part-time and full-

time hours between 8:30am – 6:00pm.  

 

For further inquiry, please contact our office at info@purple-circle.org. 

 


